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We are nearing the end of another half term and we wanted to share some important 

dates with our families.  

 

Children break up for half term on Thursday 17th February. We hope you have a 

restful half term break and we look forward to welcoming children back to school on 

Monday 28th February 2022. 

Annual Reports  

 

Unfortunately, we are still unable to host face-to-face parent meetings in school due 

to Covid restrictions. Therefore, we are sending annual reports home at different 

dates across school to enable teachers to contact parents via telephone, if parents 

wish to have a telephone consultation.  
 

 

Dates annual reports will be sent to parents: 

 

Early Years (Reception): Monday 28th February  

 

Key Stage 1 (Year 1-2): Monday 14th February  

 

Key Stage 2 (Year 3-6): Monday 14th March  

Please follow us on Twitter to see updates (@parkendprimary) 

 

Once again, thank you for your amazing support we have received throughout 

the pandemic.  

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

 

This week (7th-11th February), marks Children’s Mental Health Week. The national 

theme this year is, ‘Growing Together.’  

Children will be taking part in activities throughout the week to celebrate this year’s 

theme.  


